
 

OPWC GRANT AND LOAN 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 The city has been awarded $3.07M in Ohio Public Works Commission (OPWC) funding 

for the Anthony Wayne Trail Reconstruction project, $1.535M in grant and $1.535M in 

zero percent (0%) loan. 

 The project limits are from Detroit to Glendale along the Anthony Wayne Trail. 

 This ordinance is to allow us to accept and expend the OPWC grant and loan funds, as 

well as authorize the mayor to sign the OPWC Agreement. 

 This project also has a federal grant through TMACOG in the amount of $10.83M. 

 Funding: $4.8 million of CIP funds (2022 CIP) will allow us to match $10.83 million of 

ODOT/TMACOG and $3.07 million of OPWC funding for a total of $18.7 million for 

the reconstruction of the Anthony Wayne Trail from Glendale to Detroit. 

 


